
QUESTIONNAIRE
CANTERBURY ROAD 

PARKING REVIEW

This questionnaire is available online at: www.harrow.gov.uk/trafficconsultations click on 
“Consultations - Open and then ‘Canterbury Road Parking Review’ and then follow the instructions 
to make your comments. You will be asked to register your details before completing the survey. By 
completing it online it is a more environmentally friendly and cost-effective way of informing us of 
your views. 

It is recommended that you read the leaflet that is also available on the council website, before 
completing the questionnaire, as it may contain information that you are not aware of. Due to the 
large number of responses generated by this type of consultation it will not be possible to 
provide detailed responses to all individual emails/letters.

Alternatively, if you do not have access to the internet you can complete this questionnaire and 
return it by post to the address in the consultation leaflet to arrive by no later than 20th October 
2021  

Questionnaires returned without a name and address will not be officially recorded in the results 
of this consultation.  We count your household/business as one response, rather than number of 
responses from individual residents/employees from the same address.

PLEASE DO TAKE THE TIME TO COMPLETE THIS QUESTIONAIRE - YOUR VIEWS ARE 
IMPORTANT 

First Name					     Family Name		

Business Name (if applicable)

Property Number/Name			   Street Name		

Postcode					     Date	

Please tick the most appropriate answer to each of the questions below, and use the space for 
comments on the back of this sheet if you need to.

If you would like to discuss any aspects of this consultation in more detail, please contact 
transportation@harrow.gov.uk, and an officer will get back to you as soon as possible.

Q1	 Are you a resident, business or both?

	 Resident                   	            Business                                               Both

Q2	 Do you or your visitors find it difficult to find a convenient parking space nearby?

	 Yes				                No

Q3      Would you support the uncontrolled section of Canterbury Road between Durham Road 	
	 and Pinner View being included in the existing CPZ (NH1) operational Monday to Friday 	
	 10 - 11am and 2 – 3pm)	

	 Yes					      No 



Other comments

*Responses will be available for public inspection as necessary but all personal information 
(name, address etc) will be removed beforehand so that you cannot be identified.


